

Resident Birthdays

Judy Stutzman 5/15 Charles "Amos" Wahl 5/17 Brenda Gagnon 5/18 Sandy Matulewicz 5/18 Julia Vanlandingham 5/25

Staff Birthdays
Corey Tucker 5/11

Special Dates

5/2 Juleps and Tulips Party
5/3 Derby Social
5/6 Cinco De Mayo Celebration
5/7 Ford Motor Company
Presentation-Ken Davis
5/10 Mothers Day Social
5/10 Reggie LeFaye
5/13 National Apple Pie DayDemo with Alex
5/16 National BBQ Day
5/18 Barge Industry Presentation

Ken Wheeler

Letter from Executive Director

Dear Residents and Families,

Happy May! The days are getting longer, and the grounds are in full bloom! We have finally made it to warmer days and the perfect "front porch sitting" weather.

I am excited to announce that Patrick Penrod has joined our Lakes management team as our new Maintenance Director. Patrick brings several years of maintenance experience to the Lakes, and we are so happy to have him! If you need something done in your apartment, please put in a work order with Peggy at the front desk.

May is going to be an action-packed month here at the community. May 2nd we will have a Tulips and Juleps party in the River Club. May 3rd be sure to join us in the River Club for our annual Derby Social. May 6th dress up in your Mexican attire and celebrate Cinco de Mayo with lots of great food and drinks in the River Club. Get your bowling shoes out and join us on May 17th for a trip to the local bowling alley and lunch at Pizza Inn. There are several more fun filled activities planned for the month so be sure to pick up a daily calendar at Peggy's desk.

Here at Arcadia the well-being and safety of our residents is our primary concern. As many of you know we had planned to install luxury vinyl tile throughout the dining room and common areas. With the recent increase in elevator issues, we have decided to put that on hold as we may need to replace some, if not all of the parts. I will keep everyone updated on this. Please do not hesitate to see me with any questions, comments, or concerns. My door is always open.

Samantha McManus Executive Director

Nominate an Arcadia Ambassador

The Arcadia Ambassador of the Quarter program acknowledges team members who demonstrate outstanding customer service, and exemplify the attributes of the Arcadia Way including Teamwork, Integrity, Accountability, Respect, and Safety. If you know an employee who you feel exemplifies each of these attributes, please see Peggy, our Concierge, for a nomination form. Then submit your nomination form to Samantha, our Executive Director, by the end of each quarter.

OUR PEOPLE ARE OUR MOST VALUABLE RESOURCE

Resident Spotlight

Nancy Ray is our resident spotlight for the month of May. Nancy was born one of three siblings along with her sisters Barbara and Bonnie. Nancy was blessed in her first marriage by giving birth to her only son Vance Shore. He later blessed Nancy with her only grandson Gavin. Nancy worked as the Business Office Manager at Superior Care and she is a member of St. Thomas Moore Catholic Church. Nancy now enjoys getting her hair and nails done, going out to eat, and playing card games, especially Crazy 8's. Nancy took a belly dancing class in the 1970s for exercise and still enjoys sharing that talent with others. Nancy is a very caring person that gets along well with others. If you see Nancy around she always has a smile on her face. When you are around Nancy you are going to laugh and have a good time! We are so happy to have her here at the Lakes.



Photo Roundup

Your Team

Samantha McManus

Executive Director smcmanus@arcadiapaducah.com



Debra Amos

Business Office Director damos@arcadiapaducah.com



Peggy Thomason

Concierge

pthomason@arcadiapaducah.com



Laura Todino

Director of Community Relations ltodino@arcadiapaducah.com



Alex Travis

Director of Culinary Services dietary@arcadiapaducah.com



Leslie Hamilton

Director of Life Engagement Ihamilton@arcadiapaducah.com



Patrick Penrod

Director of Maintenance maintenance@arcadiapaducah.com



Regina Carter

Open Arms Director rcarter@arcadiapaducah.com



Cassidy Parks

Director of Resident Care & Wellness cparks@arcadiapaduach.com



More Info



Like and follow us on Facebook for more photos and updates at The Lakes of Paducah!



SHARE

WELCOME TO THE SHARE APP!

The SHARE app allows you to see what's going on at Lakes of Paducah so that you stay connected and up-to-date. You can see activities, menus, announcements, pictures, and more.

HOW DO I GET STARTED?

- · Open your mobile device app store, and search for Spectrio SHARE. Download the app to your device.
- Open the SHARE app and tap Scan QR Code.
- · Use the scanning tool to scan the QR Code shown on this page.

QR CODE



Alternatively, you can tap Use Community PIN, and type in the 2265

SPREAD THE WORD

Your opinion matters so please write a review www.TheLakesofPaducah.com choose REVIEWS and post your comments or experience.



THANK YOU

KNOW YOUR NEIGHBO

for You

for Your

Be rewarded for referring others to The Lakes of Paducah. Refer today and receive \$1000 credit off one month's rent* and your neighbor will also receive \$1000

Laura Todino ltodino@arcadiapaducah.com 270.448.777 Neighbor 'A referring resident receives \$1000 credi

